
Comments from Congressman David Joyce 
 
As the father of three, I believe it’s time we have a national conversation on 
public safety focused on the question of how we best protect our children. During 
my time as Geauga County prosecutor, I saw first-hand the tragic effects of when 
certain individuals slip through our mental health system and therefore believe 
it’s crucial that we address this as both a public safety and mental health issue. 
That said, we cannot let recent tragedies be an excuse for groups to either sell 
more guns or infringe on Second Amendment rights. We must address this 
important issue logically and find common sense solutions to ensuring the safety 
of our nation’s children. 


